
 

 

Save The Date! 

 

The CT Chapter will be hosting the 

 

NEW ENGLAND SECTION SPRING 

MEETING 

 

Saturday & Sunday, April 30 & May 1st 

 

INN at MIDDLETOWN 

70 Main Street, Middletown, CT 



 

 

This is a wonderful social weekend.... 
Fly into Meriden Markham Airport, group dinner and exciting guest speaker 

Saturday evening, Sunday morning business meeting, followed by group 
lunch 

 
All New England Section members along with guests and friends are invited 

to attend. 

 

 

WATCH FOR MORE INFORMATION AND REGISTRATION FORM!   PLAN TO ATTEND! 

 

Thank you, 

Constance Castillo, Donna Shea, Glenna Blackwell (2022 Spring Section Meeting 

Committee) 
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